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Cuddington Primary School 

Ash Road, Cuddington, 

Cheshire, CW8 2NY 

 

Phone: 01270360030 

Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 7th July 2023 

Dear Cuddington Families, 

During the past few weeks our teachers have been busy marking end of year assessments and making 

‘next step’ judgements to feed into their class’ end of year school reports. I am currently reading each 

one ready to be sent to you on Friday 14th July – it is quite incredible just how much we have all achieved 

together this academic year. Your child’s teacher has scheduled them to be sent to you at different times 
between 3pm and 3.30pm so we don’t ‘jam’ our school spider system. 

This week each of our children have spent a day meeting their new teacher – it was such a wonderful 

day to see all of our children so settled and ready to ‘impress!’ During the final week, teachers and 

teaching assistants will be engaged in professional transitional conversations about each child so we 

are ready to ‘hit the ground running’ in September. 

On Tuesday morning our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will have the opportunity to watch our 

Key Stage 2 children perform in ‘The Wizard of Oz.’ They will then perform on Wednesday and Thursday 

evening of next week. Once we arrive at Friday, we will be ready for a calm day, where we can turn our 

head to preparing for our Year 6 children to finish their journey with ‘Team Cuddington.’ 

Thank you to our PTA and volunteers who led the Film Night last night (Thursday 7th) – we have raised 

in the region of £300. I’d like to take this opportunity to once again thank our PTA for continuing to 

raise funds for our school. This year almost £2000 has been spent on a new sound system for our hall 

which many of you will see in action next week. Our 70th Edition tea towels will arrive on 17th July, 

where the PTA will deliver to children whose parents have paid via the PTA. If you haven’t already paid, 
please do so before the 17th July: 

Sort Code 08 – 92 – 99 

Account 65527159 

Account Name Cuddington Primary PTA 

Our library is not being used at the moment as we are having it decorated with a bit of a ‘refurb’ too. 

Our PTA funds will pay for some of this so we will have the most wonderful reading resource in our 

school – THANK YOU PTA 😊 

Have a happy weekend when it arrives and I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next 

week at our production. 

Kind regards, 

Sue Mills 

Head Teacher 
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